
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

 

From:  Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

Copy to: Patricia Abbott, Interim Town Manager, Controller 

 

Date:  December 16, 2024  

 

Re: Reorganization of Town Council, Redevelopment Commission 2025 

 

 

 As we approach the end of the year, the Town Council should consider making 

appointments or reappointments for positions that will expire December 31, 2024.   

 

Town Council: 

 

The Town Council President and Vice-President terms expire December 31, 2024. 

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Town Council by opening the floor to 

nominations for Town Council President to be effective January 1, 2025. 

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Town Council by opening the floor to 

nominations for Town Council Vice-President to be effective January 1, 2025. 

 

Redevelopment Commission: 

 

Appointment to the Redevelopment Commission is a one-year term which will 

end December 31, 2024. The Town Council President, by his/her order, appoints three 

members to the Commission, and the Town Council, acting as a whole, appoints two 

members to the Commission. 

 

Historically, the five members of the Town Council are the five members of the 

Redevelopment Commission. 

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Redevelopment Commission by opening 

the floor to nominations for Redevelopment Commission President to be effective 

January 1, 2025. 

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Redevelopment Commission by opening 

the floor to nominations for Redevelopment Commission Vice-President to be effective 

January 1, 2025. 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Town Council by opening the floor to 

nominations for Town Council President to be effective January 1, 2025.   

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Town Council by opening the floor to 

nominations for Town Council Vice-President to be effective January 1, 2025.   

 

It is recommended the Town Council President appoints three Town Councilors to 

the 2025 Redevelopment Commission.  The remaining two members will be accepted from 

nominations from the current Town Council.     



 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Redevelopment Commission by opening 

the floor to nominations for Redevelopment Commission President to be effective January 1, 

2025.   

 

It is recommended to reorganize the 2025 Redevelopment Commission by opening 

the floor to nominations for Redevelopment Commission Vice-President to be effective 

January 1, 2025.   

 

 Additional Board and Commission appointments as well as Council portfolio 

assignments will be made at the January 6, 2025, regularly scheduled Town Council meeting.   


